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Regarding Buses from the Eastern Suburbs, although it is very inconvenient to not have a 
direct bus route to Central Station from Maroubra Junction, I love the increase in the 
Express Buses that go until 10am now (previously last one was 8.45am) and the fact that 
they travel the tram route and thus avoid all the traffic and of course they go under the 
Eastern distributor tunnel. This is actually an improvement in time and number of buses. 




